
School Term Dates for 2021/2022 

Fri 25th Mar - Neurodiversity Celebration week mufti - wear something that shows your talents! 

Mon 11th - Fri 22nd Apr Inc. - Easter holidays 

Mon 2nd May - Bank holiday 

Mon 30th May - Mon 6th June Inc. - Half term 

Thurs 2nd June - Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday  

Fri 3rd June - Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday 

Fri 1st July - Non-pupil day 

25th & 26th July - non-pupil days 

27th July - start of the summer holidays 

School Term Dates for 2022/2023 

Mon 5th Sept 2022 - Non-pupil day 

Tues 6th Sept – First day of term 

Mon 24th – Fri 28th Oct inc. – Half term 

Mon 19th Dec 2022 – 1st Jan 2023 – Christmas Holidays 

Mon 2nd Jan 2023 – Bank Holiday 

Tues 3rd Jan – Non pupil day 

Wed 4th Jan – First day of term 

Mon 13th to Fri 17th Feb Inc. – Half term 

Mon 3rd to Fri 14th Apr Inc. – Easter holidays 

Mon 1st May – Bank holiday 

Mon 29th May – Bank holiday 

Tues 30th May – Fri 2nd June Inc. – Half term 

Fri 30th June – Non pupil day 

Fri 21st July - last day of term 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

The Beacon 

Academic Year 2021/22               Issue No: 22            Date 4th March 2022 

Hello from Mr West  

World Book Day 
Thursday 3rd March, as you all know, was World Book Day. It was lovely to see the children dressed in such a 
colourful variety of book character costumes. The children and staff really embraced the day, making it an occasion 
that, once again, I am sure they will never forget. Much to my delight, everywhere I looked brought back a memory 
of story and adventure, seeing characters such as Fantastic Mr Fox, Willy Wonker, Nanny McPhee, Harry Potter, 
and my personal favourite Greg Heffley, reminded me of the wonderful world that is hidden and waiting to be 
uncovered within the pages of a text. It was fascinating to see staff and children alike stay in character for the 
entire day. Thank you for making the day a great one. 
 

Project Playground 

On Wednesday March 24th 2021 we launched 'Project Playground' and I am delighted to announce that a start date 
has now been confirmed - the work will commence on Monday 7th March.  It has been a long wait, but the time 
has finally arrived when our vision will start to become a reality - so watch this space! It is moments like this that I 
know I am fortunate - fortunate to be part of such a special place. Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

 

If you have any concerns in regard to data protection please contact the school office on 01752 216160 or by email 

admin@mpsplymouth.net 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football News 
Huge well done to the Year 5/6 football team who took part in a tournament in Saltash on Tuesday. They 
performed brilliantly and reached the quarter finals. 
 
The boys who took part were: Ollie, Adas, Mark, Ollie, Roo, Freddie, Cooper, Jamie and Charlie 
 

 

Book of the Week 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


